Birmingham Stadium

100 Main Street « Birmingham, AL 35209
Phone (205) 555-1234 « Fax (205) 555-5678

March 26, 2009

Mr. Andrew Carter, League Commissioner
35 Hayes Street
Northgate, IL 01234

Dear Mr. Carter:

On behalf of the Birmingham Bulldogs, | would like to express our extreme gratitude for
the opportunity to play in the upcoming 2009 season. The Birmingham Bulldogs have
been working extremely hard both on the field and off. Our organization redlizes the
important role that these professional athletes play in the community, and we are
eager to give back to many local charities that have contacted us.

Please take note of the five charity events we are planning to participate in. The
coaching staff and players will be scheduled to appear to take pictures and autograph
footballs throughout all of the events listed below.

YMCA Kool Kids Kickoff

Birmingham Boys and Girls Club Summer Splash

Wharton Children’s Hospital Cancer Research Fundraiser
Hamilton High School All Night Football Frenzy
Birmingham Book Fair

In closing, | would like to once again thank you for the opportunity to be a part of this
league. We are committed o building a strong sense of community and loyalty with
the fans of the Birmingham Bulldogs. Please contact me directly if you have any
questions or concerns regarding any of our upcoming charitable events,

Sincerely,

J oe gemlron

Joe Gendron, Team Owner
Birmingham Bulldogs




